[bookmark: _GoBack]SILVER DOLLAR WINERY WILL BE CLOSED CHRISTMAS EVE SUNDAY 12/24/17 AND CHRISTMAS DAY MONDAY 12/25/17 IN OBSERVANCE OF CHRISTMAS. WE WILL ALSO BE CLOSED ON TUESDAY DECEMBER 26TH .

THANK YOU. WE APOLOGIZE FOR ANY INCONVENIENCE. 
MERRY CHRISTMAS AND HAPPY HOLIDAYS TO YOU AND YOUR FAMILY. 

RICHARD AND MELANIE BOWEN
SILVER DOLLAR WINERY


